
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

St Michael and All Angels CE VA 
School Newsletter 

Friday 14th February 
 

  

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 24th February – School re opens 08:40 

Monday 3rd March – Class Photo’s 

Wednesday 5th – Tuesday 11th March – Book fair in school 

Thursday 6th March – Lent service in Church 11am parents/cares invited 

Tuesday 11th March – Parents Evening 15:30-18:00 – Bookings will open w/c 24th Feb 

Thursday 20th March – Parents Evening 15:30-18:00 – Bookings will open w/c 24th Feb 

Thursday 3rd April – Holy Service in Church 11am parents/cares invited 

Friday 4th April – School closes 13:30 

Tuesday 22nd April – School re opens 08:40  

Wednesday 23rd April – KS2 Palace Theatre Trip Manchester ‘Mary Poppins’ 

Thursday 24th April – Easter Service in Church 11am parents/cares invited 

Thursday 1st May – Year 5 Trip Tropical World 

Monday 12th May – Sports Day PM 

Wednesday 14th May – Year 3 Trip Grosvenor Museum Chester 

 

 



 

 

Thursday 15th May – Reserve Sports Day PM  

Tuesday 20th May – Year 4 Trip Bolton Abbey 

Friday 23rd May – School closes 15:20 

Friday 6th June – School re opens 08:40 

Tuesday 1st July – Year 5 Discovery Day at Park High School 

Thursday 3rd July – Transition Day 

Thursday 10th July – Transition Day 

Friday 11th July – Year 2 Trip Brockholes 

Wednesday 6th July – Year 6 Bushcraft Day 

Monday 21st July – Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly in Church 11:00 

Tuesday 22nd July – Colour Run 

Tuesday 22nd July – School Closes 13:30 

 

It's been a whirlwind of excitement at St Michael and All Angels recently! Our pupils have been 
immersed in a variety of enriching experiences that have brought learning to life. 
 
We've welcomed a very special visitor to our school - Mo, our therapy dog. Mo's presence has 
already had a positive impact, bringing comfort and joy to our pupils. 
 
Our Year 6 pupils showcased their musical talents in a splendid violin assembly, demonstrating the 
fruits of their hard work and dedication. It was truly a delight to hear their melodious performances. 
 
We also participated in the NSPCC Number Day, combining fun maths activities with raising 
awareness for this important charity. It's wonderful to see our pupils engaging with numbers while 
supporting a great cause. 
 
The Lancashire Fire and Rescue Service paid us a visit to Year 2 and Year 6, providing valuable 
safety information to our pupils. We're grateful for their time and the important lessons they shared. 
 
Finally, our Year 5 pupils have been transported back in time, immersing themselves in the world of 
Anglo-Saxons. Their enthusiasm for history has been infectious! 
 
These experiences enrich our curriculum and provide our pupils with memories they'll cherish for 
years to come. We're proud of how engaged and enthusiastic our pupils have been throughout these 
activities. 

 

 



 

 
 
We will be fundraising for Lewis next term! He is taking the absolutely mammoth task of cycling to 
every away ground this season from Blackburn Rovers! He will be joining us for an assembly on the 
24th of March and then visiting classes. The aim is to raise enough money to finally buy a lodge for 
respite for young people with cancer. It is for the Smiley Smiley Josh Riley charity. 
 
Keep going Lewis! 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
Curriculum News 

 
Here are our year 6 violinists. We are so proud of their live performance in front of parents and 

carers. Thank you for coming to watch! 
 

 
 

Year 5 are learning about the Anglo Saxons. Look at the amazing work they have done. 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
Curriculum News 

 
Year 1 have been sorting 2D and 3D shapes 

 

 
 

Year 5 investigated air resistance by running across the playground with our umbrellas. We found 
out that when our umbrellas were open, the amount of air resistance was greater and it slowed us 

down! 
 

 
 

Year 4 are looking at persuasive language in adverts 
 

 
 

 

 



If you would like a ticket please send payment in an labelled envelope to the school office on 
Monday 24th February 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

  
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

    
 
 

 

 



 

 

 

  
 

  
 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
Safeguarding Concerns 

 
The wellbeing of our children is of paramount importance to all staff. Should any person have a 
concern regarding a child’s wellbeing, please inform one of the school’s designated safeguarding 
team. 
 
DSL Lead Sara Richardson 
Deputy DSL Michelle Coffey 
DSL Rebbecca Lamb (SENCO) 
 
NSPCC Support 
 
Click on the link for information to support your child regarding mental health.  
 
https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/research-resources/leaflets/parent-leaflets  

 

 

 

 

Attendance research shows that pupils who attend 
school regularly are more like to do well in the future. 
Regular attendance helps children to develop their 
confidence and to make and keep lasting friendships. 
Punctuality is also very important. School opens at 
8:40am and children must be ready to learn by 
8:50am each morning.  

Did you know, that being just 15 minutes late each 
morning means that your child would miss 10 days 
from school each year? 

If your child is absent, please ring school at your 
earliest opportunity and leave a message on the 
answerphone. If the attendance of a pupil is low or 
they are persistently late, parents will be contacted 
and asked to meet with school staff to see how this 
can be improved. Support will be offered to both 
parents and pupils as required. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/research-resources/leaflets/parent-leaflets


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“I am the light of the world. Whoever follows me will never walk in darkness but will have the 
light of life.” John 8:12 

 


